
Thank you for searching the Public Files related to the Mississippi Authority for 
Educational Television d/b/a Mississippi Public Broadcasting, a noncommercial 
broadcast licensee.   

 

There is nothing in this category to disclose at this time. 

 

For questions, concerns, comments or help related to accessing Mississippi Public 
Broadcasting’s FCC online public files, please call 601-432-6565 and ask for the 
Deputy Executive Director for Support Services.  Or, you can write to the 
Mississippi Public Broadcasting studios at ATTN: Deputy Executive Director 
Support Services; 3825 Ridgewood Road; Jackson, MS 39211. 

 


